
 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 

Official announcement as of March 11th, 2020 

 

Universidade Católica Portuguesa informs that, as of today, at 12:00 PM, the following 

additional measures will be adopted, in line with the health authority guidelines: 

Lisbon-headquarters: on-site classes are suspended until March 30th and transferred to 

an on-line model. Faculties will soon inform students about the chosen teaching 

methods. The Library will be closed to the public, for the same period, and all previously 

implemented measures will be maintained. 

It is recommended that contacts with all University services are made by e-mail and 

phone. 

The University appeals to each individual’s responsibility in accordance to the 

restrictions and prevention measures approved by each campi, avoiding all international 

travels, complying with the quarantine regulations, self-confinement, and 

communicating to the health authorities and the University of any relevant situation. 

 

 

A Reitora 

(Isabel Capeloa Gil)  

 

 


